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Violent weekend includes shooting at 107th and Granville

Statement of Alderwoman Larresa Taylor
March 17, 2025

It is a tragedy that a club in the 9th Aldermanic District has demonstrated irresponsibility and a disregard for the very public that has chosen to patronize their establishment. The 9th Aldermanic District expects every business to operate with integrity, contribute positively to the community, and uphold the highest standards of quality.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Businesses should prioritize security and take all necessary measures to ensure the safety of their patrons. Bar 107 has repeatedly failed to meet this basic expectation and we will conduct further investigation to determine the best course of action.

I send my sympathies to the family and friends of the young woman who lost her life as a result of this incident, and wish the second individual who was harmed a speedy recovery. 

Anyone with information is asked to contact Milwaukee Police at 414-935-7360. To remain anonymous, contact Crime Stoppers at 414-224-Tips.
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LARRESA TAYLOR
ALDERWOMAN, 9TH DISTRICT
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